
Good morning,  
Last fall, the announcement was made that an Alumni Association was forming at 
Wilson Central. The first step involved collecting contact information for alumni and as 
of now, more than 550 WCS graduates have signed up to receive information. We’re 
now ready to take the second step, and are seeking volunteers to form a Board of 
Directors. Positions needed on the Board will include the following: 

- President 
- Vice President 
- Secretary 
- Treasurer 
 
Additional future positions may include chairpersons for: Membership, Events, 
Scholarship, Fundraising, Communication, etc. 

 
Once a Board of Directors is established, leaders will incorporate to form an official 
Alumni Association that operates individually from the district. They will also take over 
communication with the network of contacts that has been assembled by the district. 
Volunteers would assume all leadership duties within the organization and thereby 
should currently live in the area and be able to commit the time and energy necessary 
to form an association from the ground up. Prior leadership experience is preferred. 

 
If you are interested in filling one of the leadership positions, please contact 
Superintendent Mr. Tim Carter at 716-751-9341 x120 or tcarter@wilsoncsd.org, by 
January 17th. Mr. Carter will coordinate a meeting in late January or early February with 
all interested parties to establish leadership positions. 

For those who are in the area, Homecoming will be celebrated during the week of 
October 14th, culminating with the traditional football game on Friday, 10/18 at 7 PM, on 
the new turf field! Please visit the WCS District website to see a stunning aerial photo of 
the new field, taken on opening night by 1992 graduate Corey Harmon. 

Best wishes, 
Maureen Mahar 
(Class of 1987 and currently teaching at WCS) 
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